./ DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
7 I _KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

06 September 2019

Sir/fMadam: |

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) ofithe Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 199- 19, the Department is awarding the procurement of conference kits
for the Global Conference of Heads and Posts (GCHOP) to your firm, The Leather
Collection, Inc., in the total amount of Two Hundred Ninety Thousand Pesos (PhP
290,000.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the
Department's accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C. ABELLA
Undersecretary ang Acting
Head of the Procurifig Entity

The Leather Collection, Inc.

10 Don Mariano Lim Industrial Complex
Alabang-Zapote Road
Las Pifas City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tal Nn 824 - 4000



